
 

 

 
 

THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI 
 
KGS / C/ 357-21               CIRCULAR                              02/02/2021 
 
 
Sub : Extension of Remote Learning 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
This is to inform you that we are further extending the 100% remote learning for yet another 
week from 3rd Feb to  9th Feb, 2021, with KHDA approval.  This will allow enough time for the 
affected members to fully recuperate and a wider time frame for all our staff to get vaccinated 
as they return to face-to-face learning on the 10th of February, in the larger interest of the 
safety of the entire learning community. 
  
Please be rest assured that we are following all the safety protocols in line with the 
requirements of DHA and KHDA.  We will be more than happy to welcome our students back 
on campus on the 10th of February.  Until then e-learning will continue for all our students 
with all its rigour to ensure that the joy of learning continues unabated. 
  
Thanking you for your whole-hearted support and co-operation in keeping the KGS learning 
community safe and vibrant! 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Asha Alexander  
Principal  
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 


